
Hello Brothers and Sisters of CUPE 561!  

I am excited to announce my candidacy for your 
Executive Shop Steward position. With three years of 
dedicated experience within CUPE 561 and a strong 
commitment to our union’s values, I’ve been involved 
since the start of my employment.  

While I’ve taken several courses to enhance my ability 
to serve you better, I believe what truly matters is 
ensuring every member is treated with fairness, 
respect, and dignity. One of the most rewarding parts of 
my role is connecting with you, listening to your 
concerns, offering support, and working together to 
strengthen our union.  

Remember, the strength of CUPE 561 isn’t just about 
titles or positions, it’s about all of us, standing together, 
in solidarity. I am committed to representing your 
interests and ensuring our union remains a powerful 
voice for workers.  

Let’s continue to build a stronger, united CUPE 561, 
together!  

Vote for Ari Silver as your next Executive Shop Steward! 


